
 
 
We will not be able to attend the public hearing on July 16, but we wanted to 
register our support for the Comprehensive Plan draft as proposed, especially the section 
titled "Element 8 (Land Use)." We encourage the board to adopt the plan as drafted. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sam Huntington 
Vicki Huntington 
207 County Road U 
Belleville, WI 53508 
 


